
Working and achieving together to enrich lives 
and nurture bright futures
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Collective Worship
Our Christian Value focus for this half 

term is Friendship

Deaf Awareness Week 2022
This year’s national Deaf awareness 

week will take place between 2nd & 8th

May. The main focus is to raise 
awareness, celebrate exceptional 

individuals and promote being more 
deaf friendly!

Term Dates 2021 – 2022

School Opens School Closes

Monday 25th April 2022 Friday 27th May 2022

Monday 6th June 2022 Friday 22nd July 2022

News
It has been great to welcome the children back in to school 
after the Easter break. This term is a short one at just five 

weeks but we will have lots of activities planned, especially as 
the summer weather arrives. You can keep up to date with 

events on our newsletter and school website.

This week we have said hello to our new nursery starters who 
are settling in really well and enjoying meeting their new 

classmates.

We also share the news that Mrs Batty is expecting a baby 
later in the year. Mrs Batty will return in September for a 

short period before taking her maternity leave. 
Congratulations!

Nursery Applications September 2022
We are accepting applications for nursery places from September 2022. If your child’s 3rd 
birthday falls before 31st August 2022 and you wish to apply for a place, please call at the 
school office for an application form. Alternatively, the form can be found on our website 
under key information – admissions arrangements.

Topic Letters
You will soon receive a topic letter for this term. 
These can also be found on the school website 

under your child’s class page.
These are a great way of keeping up to date 

with all the exciting things your child is learning 
in school and offer guidance on areas and 
activities children can work on at home.

Eid-May 2022
We would like to wish all our families who are 

celebrating Eid-ul-Fitr next week a Happy Eid!


